
 

 

PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 

TO:  All Staff and Physicians 
  

FROM: Mike Godbout, Director 
Plant Services 

  

DATE: 2023 February 28 - REVISED 
  

SUBJECT: Planned Power Outage 
 

 
There will be a planned electrical power outage today from approximately 5:00 p.m. to 
6:00 p.m. 
 
This is required to install new breakers, conduit and wire in Emergency Power Panel 
DP-2 Delayed Vital.  Two new pieces of equipment are being installed in the 
Maintenance Control Room to support Medical Gasses.  Only a few known areas in 
the Hospital will be affected. 
 
Note that if there is an outside power outage during the shutdown, the back up 
generators will come on and power the Hospital except for the areas being 
affected by the shutdown. 
 
There have been two preparatory meetings held to prepare and address questions 
and concerns.  However, please direct any questions that are specific to your 
department to your Manager for discussion and clarification. 
 
Command Centre (Extension 6199) will be operational from 4:30 p.m. to closely 
monitor any impact and address any unforeseen issues in a timely and coordinated 
manner. 
 
Members of the Plant Maintenance Department will be in the building during the 
power outage and will be ready to assist as required. 
 
Thank you. 


